
 

 

 
30th April 2018 
  

Pendle Community Scout Group 
  
 Dear Parents/ Carers 
  
  
As you know we have a scout group on Wednesday evenings from 3.30pm to 
4.45pm and we are always looking for additional volunteers to support the activities 
that we run. 
  
We are sending this letter to see if anyone is interested in being a parent volunteer 
on a rota scheme starting from September 2018.  
  
This could mean helping out once every half term if there is a big enough response. 
  
If you are interested in helping in this way, please could you inform either Lee 
McNulty or Deborah McKenna at the next Scout meeting. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
Mr L McNulty 
Scout Leader  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


